April 7, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE:  Asotin Telephone Company
Grandfather Foreign Exchange (FX) Service

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Enclosed are the following tariff pages:

Index First Revised Sheet No. 1
Section VIII First Revised Sheets No. 2, 3 and 4

The purpose of this filing is to discontinue offering Foreign Exchange (FX) Service to new
customers. FX service was implemented at a time when local calling areas were limited and
plant facilities were not available in some areas. Since this is no longer the case, the company
wants to eliminate the need to continue offering the service.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 664-4186.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Murphy
Administrator - Tariffs

Enclosures

cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan

525 JUNCTION RD.
MADISON, WI. 53717
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